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Yang, Kaozouapang (CI-StPaul)

From: Steve Heckler <hsrhits@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 4:38 PM
To: Yang, Kaozouapang (CI-StPaul)
Cc: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: SLV - Lowertown Blues - Lowertown Blues Festival

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Correct.  725 Raymond   
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Yang, Kaozouapang (CI-StPaul) <Kaozouapang.Yang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 2:53:15 PM 
To: hsrhits@msn.com <hsrhits@msn.com> 
Cc: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: SLV - Lowertown Blues - Lowertown Blues Festival  
  
Good afternoon, 
  
Per our telephone conversation, address of the event will be taken place at Dual Citizen Brewing Company – 725 
Raymond Ave, St. Paul, MN 55114 not 175 Raymond Ave. Please confirm the address of the event. 
  
Thank you, 
Kaozouapang (Pang) Yang 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
 Main: 651-266-9057 
Fax: 651-266-9124 
  


